
Hey! My name is Sarah Wilson and I graduated in 2015 from the Early 

Childhood Education program at Mohawk College! I worked at another 

daycare for over a year and a half, but decided to join MacFadyen 

family! When I'm not working I love to spend my time with my puppies, 

camping, baking or getting my truck muddy in the fields. I couldn't be 

more excited about this new adventure and can't wait to meet the 

children, staff and parents I'll be working with every day! 


